
                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 5, 2023  
 
Sudden Infant Death Syndrome (SIDS) is the diagnosis given for the sudden death of an infant 
younger than one year of age that remains unexplained after a thorough case investigation,  
review of the infant’s health status prior to dying and other family medical history. SIDS is one of 
the leading causes of death in infants between the ages of two and four months. The causes of SIDS 
are still unclear, but it is possible to reduce factors that increase SIDS risk.  
 
The number of infants who die from SIDS increases in the cold winter months, according to the 
(NICHD). During these colder months parents often place extra blankets or clothes on infants, 
hoping to provide them with more warmth. The extra material may actually increase infants’ risk for 
SIDS or other unsafe sleep practices.  
 
The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health, Maternal, Child and Adolescent Health 
Sudden Infant Death Program reviews all Presumptive SIDS unanticipated/unexplained deaths of 
infants under one year of age and reinforces and promotes safe infant sleep practices. Please assist 
us in increasing awareness by educating both staff and patients on safe infant sleep practices during 
these peak SIDS months.  
 
Below are links to educational materials.  
 
Videos: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=29sLucYtvpA 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PNZHyUbGWEM 
https://www.nichd.nih.gov/newsroom/digital-media/videos/videos-STS 
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Patient Flyers: English & Spanish  
https://www.nichd.nih.gov/sites/default/files/2022-
10/NICHD_STS_2022_Handout_English508_0.pdf 

  https://www.nichd.nih.gov/sites/default/files/2022-09/NICHD_STS_2022_Handout_Spanish.pdf 
 
Websites:  
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/mch/sids/sids_SafeSleepMaterials.htm 
https://www.nichd.nih.gov/health/topics/sids  
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/cfh/dmcah/SIDS/Pages/Default.aspx  
 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 213.639.6457, or email lbabcock@ph.lacounty.gov  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Luz Babcock  
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